



Huntington Community Primary School, Aldford Road, Huntington, Chester, CH3 6EA.

Telephone: 01244 506450 admin@huntington.cheshire.sch.uk head@huntington.cheshire.sch.uk www.huntington.cheshire.sch.uk

July 14th, 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Given the extreme temperatures predicted for Monday, there is a possibility that the Y4 home match against Christleton, scheduled for after school, may be called off – we will make that decision on Monday.

However, coincidentally and at short notice, we have been invited to participate in a tournament at Mill View Primary, also on Monday, but in the morning. Since the tournament matches will be shorter, and take place in the cooler part of the day (9:30 – 11:15), this is an ideal opportunity to make sure the players do indeed play some football that day. If the friendly against Christleton goes ahead as well, all the better.

An additional permission form will be distributed tomorrow, relating to attendance at this tournament.

Kind regards

Mr Rose Headteacher









